
 

 

FRIDAY HARBOR PORT DISTRICT 
Citizens Advisory Committee Meeting at  

Spring Street Landing, 10 Front Street, Suite #105  
(under Downriggers restaurant) 

Thursday, February 15, 2018 at 4-6pm 
 
 

The Port of Friday Harbor Citizens Advisory Committee will not meet on February 1st as previously 
scheduled. 
 
The Port of Friday Harbor Citizens Advisory Committee will meet in suite 105 of the Spring Street 
Landing building at 4:00pm on February 15th 2018 to continue discussions on the potential purchase of 
Jenson’s marina and shipyard by the Port of Friday Harbor. This meeting is tentative pending receipt of 
the uplands ecological study results. 
 
The Committee’s meetings are open to the public. 

 


